
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 
 

   
 
 

     
 

 
 

    
      

    
 

 
          
      

 
  

      
     

     
       

  
 

  
  

OntarioRiversAlliance.ca 

31 October 2016 

By email: 

Re: Embro Dam 

Dear Rick: 

Ontario Rivers Alliance (ORA) is a Not-for-Profit grassroots organization acting as a voice for 
several stewardships, organizations, and private and First Nation citizens who have come 
together to protect, conserve and restore healthy river ecosystems. 

Embro Dam: 
On behalf of the ORA, we would like to make our comment publicly available that we support 
the preferred option to decommission Embro Dam and rehabilitate the former reservoir to a 
natural channel. 

Our organization felt that the Environmental Assessment process was delivered extremely well 
by Ecosystem Recovery Inc., and their efforts to present the alternatives in a clear manner 
while engaging the community was very evident.  ORA did not have any concerns with the 
information presented in the community feedback sessions. 

Robert Huber 
Vice-Chair Ontario Rivers Alliance 

“A World of Healthy River Ecosystems” 

http://ontarioriversalliance.ca/



